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Executive Summary 
 
 

 
 

Opinion of the Romanian Chamber of Deputies on the 
Communication from the Commission to the European Parliament, the Council, the 

European Economic and Social Committee and the Committee of the Regions 
Building Trust in Human-Centric Artificial Intelligence 

COM(2019) 168 
 
 

The Chamber of Deputies supports the objectives and actions proposed by the 
Commission, recommends supporting education based on AI, its applications in technical 
fields, private initiatives in the area of artificial intelligence services. 
Also, the Chamber recommends: expansion of the use of AI at pilot level in programmes 
managed by the European Commission, support of the European Alliance for AI, the 
analysis of the participation of developed third countries to EU’s research programmes, 
especially the Horizon Europe, the organisation of extensive public consultations that 
highlight the expectations and needs of the citizens. 
The Chamber of Deputies manifests its restraint regarding the opportunity and 
effectiveness of scientific research centres in the field of AI which will be set by the 
Horizon Europe programme. 
 


